
Damage to car industry confirmed

Today’s figures show that over the last year to end January new diesel car
sales in the UK collapsed, falling by 36%, as a result of the heavily
negative attitudes towards diesels. Petrol car sales also fell, whilst
battery and hybrid sales rose strongly from a small base. Fully electric
vehicles are still only 2.7% of the market. In the month of January alone
overall new car sales fell by 7.3%.

It comes as no pleasure to report my forecasts proved accurate when I warned
that the higher tax rates, squeeze on loans, new regulations and general
hostility to diesels would do damage to the new car industry.
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